
Jason Green of Los Altos CC ran the meeting. Host Superintendent, Don Paul, CGCS, is 

Jason Green and Steve Woodruff announced the pairings. Kevin Meek ofAlmaden G & CC swings away at DeLaveaga. 

recognized. 

NCGA s McCullough announced plans for the 
upcoming Assistants ' Bootcamp. 

John Fleming speaks at DeLaveaga 
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Assistant Superintendents' Tournament - DeLaveaga Golf Course 

The 18th at DeLaveaga The short 15th at DeLaveaga 

Steve Woodruff finishes off a fine iron shot. Todd Shrank rips into one at DeLaveaga. 



Above. John Holmquist shows up with some advice for the 
Assistants 

TURF STAR 

Consider yourself 
a candidate. 
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Applications for the 2001 Environmental leaders in Golf 
Awards are available from the May issue of Golf Course 

Management magazine, chapter leaders, Golf Digest, 
participating sponsors and the GCSAA Service Center 

(800/472-7878) 
or the GCSAA Web site 

(www.gcsaa.org/environ/elgaJorm.html). 

Well look forward to receiving your application 
by October I 2001 

CaMbrniaS source for TORO andj 
other leading products for your j 
irrigation and equipment needs! 
Call for a location near you. j 

(800) 585-8001 

A partnership program 
benefiting The GCSAA Foundation 

Golf Digest 

"Carl, " fully equipped 

"Carl" offered up some liquid refreshments 

http://www.gcsaa.org/environ/elgaJorm.html



